
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN ECISD AND SUL ROSS STATE UNIVERSITY – 
DIAGNOSTICIAN PIPELINE 

 
DATE: September 20, 2022 
 

 

The Board is being asked to approve the Memorandum of Understanding between 
Ector County ISD and Sul Ross State University – Diagnostician Pipeline designed to 
support selected ECISD employees seeking their Master’s degree in Special Education 
and certification as a Diagnostician.  
 

 

*********************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of the Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD and the Sul 
Ross State University – Diagnostician Pipeline 

 

 


